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Comments: If you have a disability or are elderly and an e-bike will allow you to enjoy the outdoors then a special

permit should be issued much like parking spots are reserved for individuals with disabilities. By allowing able

bodied individuals to use e-bikes current hard to reach backcountry areas will be made more accessible. This will

adversely affect hard to reach backcountry areas that provide critical habitat for wildlife that is already

overstressed by current use. Mountain biking is already an invasive form of travel please do not allow it to be

more invasive. 

 

I am a avid outdoorsman, I enjoy all forms of recreation and love that our lands our available for all to use, but I

also understand that some day my turn will be over and it will be someone else's turn. E-bikes have no place in

our backcountry for able bodied individuals.

.

Thank you for your Time,

 

Seth Bruggeman


